
With 2023 and Spring term well underway, we are
preparing for Summer and beyond, as we seek to
promote the work of the Foundation, and
significantly grow our Endowment Fund to support
more deserving young students.

2023 will see us deliver our third Giving Day
initiative, including our Brilliance Dinner alongside
talks for pupils about global philanthropy and good
global citizenship. In addition, we will be launching
our Case for Support, and reigniting our
International Branches as we seek to engage with a
wider audience of OMs and parents across the UK
and overseas over the next 12 months.

Best wishes,

Andrew Cook (1987-1992; Ivythorn)
Head of Alumni and Foundation
cook.a@millfieldschool.com

MARCH NEWSLETTER 2023

December saw our annual donor drinks event at
the headmaster’s house. It was lovely to see so
many faces and outline our plans and ambitions for
the Discover Brilliance campaign in the years
ahead. With future events lined up for donors
during 2023, we look forward to sharing our
progress and the outcomes Millfield are delivering
as we seek to widen our reach and support more
transformational bursaries. 

DONOR DRINKS

GIVING DAY 2023

As highlighted earlier, we will be launching our
Case for Support, ahead of Giving Day 2023, which
outlines the Foundation’s vision, goals, and
rationale behind our Discover Brilliance campaign
and our strategy to significantly grow our
Endowment Fund. We look forward to sharing it
with you next month. 

A CASE FOR SUPPORT

Supporting Giving Day: There are lots of fantastic
ways you can get involved with Giving Day 2023,
including match and challenge funding
opportunities, both of which provide an opportunity
to make your donation work harder by accelerating
wider fundraising, which will ultimately make a
material impact to the amount we raise. If
applicable, please do share your bursary story, and
highlight the positive impact being a bursary
recipient at Millfield had on your time both during
and post school. If you would like to be involved
please email on:

Tel: +44 (0) 1458 444374
Email: foundation@millfieldschool.com

foundation@millfieldschool.com



Booking for our 2023 Brilliance Dinner is now live
and we would love as many of you as possible to
attend. More information about the evening and
how to book tickets, please email us on:
omoffice@millfieldschool.com

Wednesday 24 - 26 May

Millfield Brilliance Dinner
Friday 26 May
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